
 
PRESS RELEASE 
 

NEW LINK LAUNCHED BETWEEN BERGAMO AND MOSCOW 

 

The inaugural ceremony for the link with Moscow, operated by Pobeda, a low-cost 

Russian airline from the Aeroflot group, was held on Monday 21 December at the Airport 

of Milan Bergamo. This launch, which had a trial flight on Sunday 20 December, was 

celebrated in the check-in area with top SACBO representatives in attendance, as well as 

diplomatic representatives from Russia, ENAC (Italian Civil Aviation Authority) and 

other airline associations. These guests watched the cutting of the cake alongside the 

mayors of Bergamo and Orio al Serio. The arrival of the Pobeda Airlines flight from 

Moscow was subsequently saluted with the traditional water salute from the Fire 

Brigade. 

This connection between Moscow Vnukovo and the Airport of Milan Bergamo will be 

operated daily. Pobeda uses next-generation Boeing 737-800s with 189 seats and flies to 

the airport of Vnukovo, which is located 23 kilometres south of the Russian capital. 

The flight will leave Moscow at 13:05 (local time) to arrive in Bergamo at 14:30 and will 

depart once more at 15:00 to reach its destination at 20:25 (time in Moscow).  

Pobeda offers passengers an all-inclusive service on its direct flight to Bergamo, which 

includes a bus ticket for the 50-minute transfer to Milan’s Central Station. Passengers 

arriving from Bergamo to Moscow can use the Aeroexpress train, which operates from 

06:00 to midnight and connects the Vnukovo airport with the capital (Kievsky station) in 

35 minutes.  
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